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Mrs Helen Lynch

Mrs Helen Rees
(Headteachers)

Tel: 01568 616919 

Email: admin@lps.hereford.sch.uk
www.leominsterprimaryschool.co.uk


Wednesday 13th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a brilliant start to the year we have had! It is lovely to have all of the children back in school where they belong, with hopefully limited disruption this year. 

We have just completed our maths assessments to check the children’s understanding and knowledge in our Place Value unit of work. We regularly assess the children in preparation for our end of year SATs assessments. 

After half term we will be streaming the children so your child may be taught by a different year 2 teacher during Maths. This may be Mrs Eckley-Gardner, Mrs Poyner, Miss Evans or Mrs Oakley. This is exactly the same as what we do for our Phonics and Reading sessions. It ensures that all children are being targeted to achieve their full potential. 

We have done this in previous years and it has been extremely successful. Unfortunately, in the last couple of years we haven’t been able to due to Covid. 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Eckley-Gardner 




Miss Evans 

Assistant Headteacher for Years 1, 2 and 3 

Maths coordinator for Years 1, 2 and 3
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